
 
 
May 05, 2025 
 

Dear Caledonia Community Schools Families, 

We are so grateful to partner with families like yours to help make Caledonia an incredible place for 
students to learn and grow. 

This is a reminder that tomorrow, Tuesday, May 6, 2025, is the Non-Homestead Operating 
Millage Renewal Election.  Polls will be open from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM. 

To learn more about what’s on the ballot, how this renewal impacts our schools, and where to vote, 
please visit our website: www.calschools.org/non-homestead.  There, you’ll also find a helpful 
three-part video series that explains how Michigan public schools are funded and the impact of this 
millage on our district. 

Your vote matters!  Thank you for taking the time to participate in this important election. 

With gratitude,​
​
​
CCS Administration 

 

http://www.calschools.org/non-homestead

